Dominion Energy Virginia Electric Transmission P.O. Box 26666, Richmond, VA 23261-6666 DominionEnergy.com



July 5, 2022

Clubhouse to Lakeview 230 kV Electric Transmission Line Rebuild Project

Dear Neighbor:

At Dominion Energy, we are committed to continually reviewing and analyzing our energy infrastructure to provide safe, reliable, and affordable electric service to the communities we serve. You are receiving this letter because construction is scheduled to begin on the Clubhouse to Lakeview 230 kV Electric Transmission Line Rebuild Project. Work will take place between our Clubhouse Substation in Greensville County, Virginia and our Lakeview Substation in Halifax County, North Carolina. This project is necessary to maintain service reliability for our customers.

The project will be completed in two phases. Beginning in August 2022, you may notice our crews or contractors accessing properties along the right of way corridor to survey and perform preconstruction activities, including tree/brush clearing in and around the right of way and building access roads with wooden matting to protect existing vegetation. Enclosed is a construction timeline for your reference.

Your electric service is not expected to be interrupted as a result of this project. We are committed to working safely and courteously and will restore the area once work is complete. As the project progresses, additional updates will be provided.

Please maintain a safe distance from construction sites for your protection and to allow our crews to work safely. For more information, visit DominionEnergy.com/line254. For questions or concerns, please contact us by calling 888-291-0190 or by sending an email to powerline@dominionenergy.com.

Sincerely,

The Electric Transmission Project Team